

HAYTON CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL

"Mighty oaks, from little acorns grow"

25th November 2022

Success at Talkin Tarn Cross Country

Dear parents/carers

Another busy week here at #teamhayton! Yesterday a large crew of Key Stage 2 children 'battled' the cold and very windy weather to run the Talkin Tarn Cross Country course. They were amazing ambassadors for our school – the showed determination, courage, resilience and patience. Every one of these children were an absolute joy to take and spend time with. Not only did they enjoy their running BUT we also had Blake, who came FIRST in the boys' race, whilst Imogen can a very close SECOND in the girls' race. To top this off, overall, the boys came THIRD and the girls came FIRST! HUGE congratulations to everyone who attended and to Mrs. Hawkswell for organising and Mrs. Thompson for helping.

Another sporting success in our school happened at the weekend when Kylah went to London to compete in the 'Under 13s' Trampolining League finals. She did SO well -she qualified from the preliminaries (which means finishing in the top 8) into the final on the Saturday evening. She improved her time of flight, execution scores and horizontal displacement score and finished 5th. What a fantastic achievement! Make sure you save me a seat when you are competing at the Olympics in the near future!

'Celebrating Success' Assembly this afternoon was filled with singing and applauding as we 'Reached for the Stars' and saw an abundance of 'GREAT' Expectations. There were a HUGE crew of 'certificateers' and children who have achieved 'GREAT' Expectations this week. Here are our 'SUPERSTARS' – please join us in congratulating them:



Hayton Church of England Primary School,

Hayton, Brampton, Cumbria, CA8 9 HR

Email: admin@hayton.cumbria.sch.uk Tel: 01228 670491



HAYTON CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL

"Mighty oaks, from little acorns grow"

End of Term arrangements

We break up for our well-deserved holiday on **Tuesday 20th December at 2.30pm**. Please note the finish time. There will be a church service at 1.30pm and afterwards parents who attend can take their children from school afterwards with everyone else leaving at **2.30pm**.

Strive for FIVE - HOME READING CHALLENGE - reminder

Just a reminder to ensure you record your child's reading at home in their planners / reading diaries. We are getting some children VERY close to receiving their SECOND star already! Keep the amazing reading at home #haytonlovesreading

Have a peaceful weekend and I look forward to another exciting week next week – we have clay-modelling workshops, a school trip to Muncaster Castle, Christingle and the Christmas Fair – I think I need a lie-down already!

With best wishes

Mrs. S Threlkeld-Brown Head Teacher

Diary Dates

28th – clay workshop across school 30th – Y4,5,6 trip to Muncaster Castle

December:

1st - Christingle Service - 2.15pm

2nd – Christmas Fair in school 2 – 3.30pm

8th – National Christmas Jumper Day AND our school's REINDEER RUN day!

13th – Christmas Nativity for Little Acorns and Hedgehogs – 9.30am; Otters Christmas singing in Church 10.30am; Baders and Foxes 'Festive Fun Family Frolics' in the school hall 6.30pm

14th – School Christmas Dinner day in school – Christmas jumpers in school

15th – Reception – Y6 Panto trip

15th – Nursery Christmas party day

19th – Rota Kids Charity day

20th – break up for the Christmas holidays today at 2.30pm

Head Teacher: Mrs. S Threlkeld-Brown BA Hons, NPQH

Hayton Church of England Primary School,

Hayton, Brampton, Cumbria, CA8 9 HR

Email: admin@hayton.cumbria.sch.uk Tel: 01228 670491

